
Federal Title VI Notice of Compliance 

It is the policy of the CHP, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and the 

assurances set forth in the CHP’s Title VI Program Compliance Plan to ensure that “no person 

shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any 

program or activity for which CHP receives Federal financial assistance from the Department of 

Transportation, including the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration.”  Furthermore, it 

shall be the policy of the CHP to ensure that as a recipient of Federal-aid funding, the CHP will 

ensure non-discrimination in all of its programs and activities, whether federally funded or not.  

The CHP is steadfast in its commitment to ensure the uniform adoption of this policy. 

Further, the CHP’s efforts to prevent discrimination will address, but not be limited to, a 

program’s impact upon access, benefits, participation, treatment, services, contracting 

opportunities, training opportunities, and investigation of complaints.  

In accordance with FMCSA regulations as required by Title 49, CFR Part 21 and Title 49, CFR 

Part 303, the CHP has developed procedures for processing and disposition of Title VI 

complaints.  Any person believing the CHP or any of its sub-recipients has violated Title VI 

Program requirements in the administration of its programs or activities may file a complaint 

with the Department’s Equal Opportunity & Access Section (EOAS) or with the state 

Department of Fair Employment and Housing. 

Overall responsibility for this policy is assigned to the Commissioner of the CHP located at    

601 North 7
th

 Street, Sacramento, CA  95811.  The commander of the EOAS is appointed as the 
Title VI Coordinator, in coordination with affected CHP personnel, for the CHP and is 

responsible for the implementation of the Department’s Title VI Program Compliance Plan.  

Individuals with questions or requiring additional information relating to the policy or the 

implementation of the CHP’s Title VI program should contact the commander of the EOAS 

located at 601 North 7
th

 Street, Sacramento, CA  95811, or call the EOAS directly at

(916) 843-3190.


